
Thanksgiving Break Housing, 2022 
 
The residence halls will close for Thanksgiving Break (with the exception of 
University Ridge) on 10pm on Tuesday, November 22, 2022, and re-open at noon 
on Sunday, November 27.  You will need to do a few things before you leave: 
 

• Close and lock your door. 
• Turn off your lights. 
• Take any garbage to the trash room/dumpster. 
 

If you are experiencing housing insecurity, and need to remain over break, please 
fill out the form emailed to you on October 17 by November 11, 2022. Someone 
will get back to you if you are approved to remain over break. There will be an 
additional cost (a per day rate based on the type of room you are in).  
 
If you are an international student (with approval from Steve Ives), a student 
athlete who needs to be here over break for competition (with approval from the 
Athletic Department), or a resident of University Ridge, you do not need to fill 
out this form. 
 

Winter Break Housing, 2022-2023 
 
The residence halls will close for Winter Break (with the exception of University 
Ridge) at 7pm on Friday, December 16, and will re-open at noon on Sunday, 
January 15. You will need to do several things before you leave: 
 

• Close and lock your door. 
• Turn off your lights. 
• Take any garbage to the trash room/dumpster. 
• Defrost your refrigerator. 

 
If you are leaving ESU for spring, please also complete the following steps: 
 

• Notify your RA. 
• Remove ALL belongings. 
• Return furniture to move-in condition. 



• Clean your room. 
• Return your keys in a “check-out” envelope (available in Residential Life & 

Housing Office between 8am and 4pm) to Residential Life & Housing (or 
after hours, by calling the RA on Duty).  

 
If you are experiencing housing insecurity, and need to remain over break, please 
fill out the form emailed to you on October 17 by December 2, 2022. Someone 
will get back to you if you are approved to remain over break. There will be an 
additional cost (a per day rate based on the type of room you are in).  
 
If you are an international student (with approval from Steve Ives), a student 
athlete who needs to be here over break for competition (with approval from the 
Athletic Department), or a resident of University Ridge, you do not need to fill 
out this form. 


